

Now we're in Level 1, we wanted to share our very special thanks for the tremendous job you are doing responding to the impacts of COVID-19. Like you, we have been astonished at how quickly life as we knew it changed as we collectively played our part to help contain the spread of the virus.

Your achievements with distance learning, bubbles in schools, supporting students and families with home learning, while focusing on the wellbeing of your teachers, staff and wider community can be commended.

ASB has looked after our customers in the face of many challenges over the years, and we'll continue to do the right thing for our people, our customers and our communities as New Zealand manages the impacts of the COVID-19 (coronavirus) pandemic.

ASB is here to help, please let me know if you need my assistance or contact from your local Branch Manager – ASB wants to support your School, your Staff and your Community.

Thank you

Phillipa Reed

School Account Manager – Waikato / Bay of Plenty

Phone: 021 243 3316 | email: Phillipa.reed@asb.co.nz